
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Before and After School club  

 

Before and after school club care 
will be fully operational here from 
September 2019 at the latest.  We 
are hoping to get this up and run-
ning before this and will let you 
know when it is available. This will 
be a great asset to the school, 
please spread the word. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

 

There is a Poppy Appeal box in the 
school reception area if you would 
like to make any donations to this 
appeal. 

 

Christmas Play 

This year’s Christmas play will be 
performed by the children from 
Reception to Year 4  and will take 
place in the school hall.  The perfor-
mances will be on  Tuesday 11th 
December at 5pm and Thursday 
13th December at 9.30 am. Further 
information will follow in due 
course. 

 

School Christmas Lunch/
Christmas party lunch 

 Our school Christmas lunch will 
be served on Thursday 13th De-
cember and Christmas party lunch 
on Tuesday 18th December. 

 

Flu vaccinations  

The date of the vaccinations is 
18th December,  please send in 
your permission slips as soon as 
possible.   

 

 

 

 

Bag 2 School 27th      November 

 
Please feel free to bring the bags in 
to school straight after half term if 
you are having a clear out. 
 
School Meals 
School meal cost remains at £2.26 
per day.  The cost for the next full 
half term will be £74.58. 
 
School Milk 
The cost of school milk for the next 
half term will be £6.60 for children  5 
years and above. 
 
Year 4 Transition day 19th Novem-
ber 
 
The transition  process for Year 4 
pupils will start this year with a day 
experiencing life at middle school on  
19th November.  Further details to 
follow. 
 
Data Protection Privacy Notice for 
Parents 
A link to the updated privacy notice  
is below and can be found on the  
school website under the heading 
Parents and choosing the sub-
heading Documents. 
Privacy notice for parents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TSA Fundraising Activities 
 
Richard Greenwood Photographer 
9th November School Hall from 
3.30pm 
Photo timeslots for this are available 
from  Karen Edwards. 

 

Movie Night 23rd November 

Please see Mrs Dwyer to purchase  
tickets. 

 

After School Clubs—Year 1  to Year 
4 

 

Tuesday—to be advised 

 

 

Thursday  

Dodgeball—letters have already 
been sent out. 

 

 

Parents’ Assemblies  

 

Parents are invited to attend our 
parents’ assemblies from 3pm on Fri-
day afternoons on the dates below.    
The TSA serve refreshments from 
2.30pm in the school hall prior to the 
assembly. 

 

 

16th November 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
26th October  2018 
Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk   

Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out 
of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk   
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